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Local Animals Need and Get Our Help!

A community in Franklin (Sussex County,
NJ) was threatening to round up and dispose
of its homeless cat population. With the
support of God's Creatures Ministry,
Coalition for Animals and local resources, the
population is being brought under control.
Accomplishments of this ongoing endeavor:
23 cats spayed/neutered

12 adult cats relocated as barn cats

13 kittens removed and adopted out

Total of 25 cats removed

GCM remains highly committed to and is
actively involved with rescuing and feeding
homeless cats. Your support helps us in this
important work.

Visit our website! and please donate online

Respect for Fish Day

August 1 has been designated Respect for Fish
Day by 'In Defense of Animals’ to raise
awareness about the plight of fish. Fish are the
planet's most widely abused animals, but their
suffering receives the least attention. Trillions of
fish are mistreated and killed every year in the
food industry, for sport, in the pet trade and in
laboratories. Scientific evidence has
demonstrated that fish are capable of feeling
pain, but they are seldom protected with any
animal welfare legislation. Eighty-six

percent (86%) of released fish caught for sport,
are often injured and suffer until they die.

In Memorium Regan Russell

Book of Genesis: So God Created the great
creatures of the sea and every living and moving
thing with which the water teems. And God saw
that it was good.

On June 19 Regan Russell was killed by a pig
transport truck on its way to a slaughterhouse.
She and others from Toronto Pig Save were
peacefully bearing witness and showing
kindness to scared and thirsty pigs while they
were on their way to slaughter. She lived and
died showing kindness to animals.

God's Creatures Ministry encourages everyone
to go vegan, consume a plant-based diet, to R Es P ECT
honor Regan, and to help save the lives of God's r R Fls

creatures.

COVID-19 has forced us to cancel our Spring for
Life Dinner, Shop Rite Outreach and out Gentle
Thanksgiving Dinner. These fundraisers enabled
us to help both animals and people in need.
Please make a donation to the lifesaving work
we support.

God's Creatures Ministry is a non-profit organization under the umbrella of Coalition
for Animals. We rely solely on your donations during this pandemic. Click on our
website to donate online or consider mailing in to P.O. Box 3666, Wayne, NJ 07474

Please share our newsletter with your friends and family!
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